
 

March 4, 2021 
 
 
Subject: End of Life Notification for R573.3xxxxxx and R574.3xxxxx Part Numbers 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
With an objective of rationalizing our series and parts reduction in our stock, we have made the 
decision to stop manufacturing certain products that have reached the end of their life cycle. As a 
result, Radiall is announcing that R573.3xxxxx and R574.3xxxxx part numbers (SPnT fitted with 
SMA up to 3 GHz) will become obsolete on March 28th, 2022. 
 
In lieu of this obsolescence, we have an equivalent in our catalog: the R573.4xxxxx for R573.3xxxxx 
and the R574.4xxxxx for R574.3xxxxx, which are fitted with SMA interface and operating up to 
18GHz. They are already available. However, the R574.4xxxxx part numbers are also about to be 
replaced at the same date by new ones which are the R574.Gxxxxx (SMA up to 18GHz with 
square flange). 
 
Should you have any concerns regarding high demand for any of these part numbers in the future, 
you can still order R573.3xxxxx and R574.3xxxxx part numbers to cover your needs until 
December 15th, 2021. Nevertheless, we advise you to qualify and replace them with our 
R573.4xxxxx and R574.4xxxxx part numbers and in the best case, directly with the R574.Gxxxxx.  
 
 
Do not hesitate to contact your local sales representative or authorized distributors if you have any 
questions about this obsolescence. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Marina OJEDA 
Product manager 

                                                                                                                        


